
Correction Notice
Department of Public Works

Extension of time for public comment
on the draft Expropriation Bill, 2013

General Notice No. 234 published in Government Gazette No. 36269 of 20 March
2013, is hereby corrected as follows:

On page 3, substitute the email address to which comments on the draft
Expropriation Bill, 2013 may be addressed "manyane.chidi@dpw.gov.sa" with
"manyane.chidi@dpw.gov.za.

The closing date for comments on the draft Expropriation Bill, 2013 is herewith
extended to Monday, 13 May 2013.

All comments on the draft Bill must be submitted in writing to Mr Manyane Chidi,
Chief Director: Property Policy Development -

By mail: Mr Manyane Chidi
Chief Director: Property Policy Development
Department of Public Works
Private Bag X65
Pretoria 0001

By e-mail: manyane.chidi@dpw.gov.za
Kindly write Expropriation Bill in the subject field of your email.

Enquiries: 012-406-1573 / 012-406-1566 / 012-406-1269
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